
Scottsdale Early Childhood Family Learning Centre 

Mr WOOD to MINISTER for EDUCATION 

Residents in the north-east have been seeking information on the proposed Early 
Childhood Family Learning Centre that the government has announced and will be built 
in Scottsdale. They are excited about the new space this will create to support local 
families across the entire region and are asking when the project will proceed and when 
and how decisions will be made with its location. 


